
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

February 18, 2024 
 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 27, O Worship the King 

Choir: Wondrous Love 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 286, Hallelujah! What a Savior 
Special Music: Barry Jackson 
Message: Mark Herbster 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 2/18     10:45 am  Mark Herbster (AM, PM) 

                         2:00 pm    Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

                         4:45 pm    Choir Practice 

                         7:00 pm    Special Meeting for Missions Projects 

Tues 2/20        4:00 pm  FCA Home Game 

                         7:00 pm  Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship 

Wed 2/21        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 

                                           AWANA 
 

 

 
 

Sun 2/25        1:30 pm  Tranquility Nursing Home Ministry 

                         7:15 pm    Birthday Fellowship 

Thurs 2/29        7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Sat 3/2  9am – noon  AWANA Wood Working Day 

Sun 3/3        2:00 pm    Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

                         5:00 pm    Trustees’ Meeting 

                         6:00 pm  Joanna Smith (PM) 

Tues 3/5         12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

   

       Announcements 
Special Speaker: Today we welcome Evangelist Mark Herbster. He 

will be speaking in the morning and evening service. 
 

Donations for the purchase of our 2021 15 passenger church van will 

be received to offset the cost of the vehicles, tags and registration. 

Note your gifts as “VAN FUND”. Thank you for your generosity. 
 

Prince Caspian Play at the Museum of the Bible: On Thursday, 

March 28, Pastor Ramler will be hosting a trip to the Museum of the 

Bible to watch Logos Theater’s production of Prince Caspian. We 

will leave the church at 8:30 am and will return around 4:30 pm after 

stopping for lunch at Chick-fil-A after the performance. The cost for 

the play is $69 per ticket ($59 for ten or more at a group rate). The 

sign-up sheet is available on the bulletin board. Today is the 

deadline to register. 
 

Special Called Business Meeting Tonight: The purpose of this 

meeting is to inform the congregation of several recommendations 

by the Missions Committee. Some items will require a church vote. 

See the back bulletin board for more details.  
 

Ladies’ Missionary Fellowship: All ladies are invited to our next 

meeting Tuesday, February 20 at 7:00 pm. If you are unable to attend 

but would like make a monetary donation to this ministry, please see 

Cindy Regner for more information.  
 

AWANA Woodworking Day: The AWANA Grand Prix is coming 

soon! Need help with shaping your car or adding weight? Come to 

the woodworking day on Saturday, March 2, anytime from 9:00 am 

to noon in the gym and men from the church will assist with this 

process.  Please bring your pencil drawn design and your block of 

wood.  See Alan Ashley for more information. 
 

Mowing Help Wanted: If you would like to be a part of a mowing 

team for this coming season, please contact Dave Corselius. Team 

members can also assist with weed whacking, blowing and raking. 

Mowing will begin in April.   
 

                                    Happy Birthday 

 

Feb 20 Shelly Grimm            Feb 22 Marcello Villalta 

Feb 20 Alan Ashley            Feb 28 Treyton Black 

Feb 21 Sarah Trietley            Mar 3 Evan Runkles 

                                           

 

                                  Happy Anniversary 

 

                             Feb 28 Tom & Joyce Scott                                            

       
                     

February 18 February 25 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

Joyce S. 

Michelle P. 

R&H 

Wade 

Beginners – C. Briggs Nicole P. 

Jonathan A. 

Joyce S. 

Abby Y. 

Toddlers - C. Black Cairna M. Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Sara G. Elaine W. 

Morning Worship Elaine W. 

Volunteer Needed 

Elaine W.  

Michelle P. 

Evening Service Shelly G.** 

Becky B. 

Becky B.** 

Jill B. 

Wednesday Sara G. 

Barbara B. 

Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

 

Warren & Lara Vergiels – Brazil – A few weeks ago, a 

middle-aged couple, who started attending our services several 

months ago, realized that they had never truly accepted Christ. 

They were from a Pentecostal background and had always gone 

to church but had never repented and accepted the Gospel for 

themselves. They asked Warren’s parents to meet with them at 

their house, and on this occasion, they accepted Christ! Soon we 

will begin a study with them in preparation for baptism. In late 

December, Warren’s dad underwent a heart catheterization and 

had two stents put in. He is recovering well. Please pray for 

healing. We are planning our first furlough starting in 

September of this year and going through May of 2025. We are 

looking forward to reconnecting with many people.  

 

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 3,660.00       $ 295,875.90 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 283,210.29 

Faith Promise Giving            $ 570.00 $ 23,190.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 23,660.34 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       81     Sunday Morning      136 

Sunday Evening       49 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for February 11, 2024 

Stewardship Report for February 11, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


